
From: Kirkwood, Rodney < >  
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 3:53 PM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: >; Rodney Kirkwood < > 
Subject: BYLAW 129 

 
To the South Pender LTC, 
 
This email is to confirm we fully support Bylaw 129 in its current form.  
 
We sincerely appreciate the degree of consultation and thoughtfulness, not to mention patience, the 
South Pender LTC and staff has undertaken on the issues that Bylaw 129 addresses. 
 
Rodney Kirkwood and Sandra Auchterlonie 
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